
No. Admin/Rect/2025 Date : 25.02.2025

Corrigendum

In reference to call letters sent to shortlisted candidates for the post of Technical
Superintendent (Medical), notified vide advertisement no. Admin-II/EXT357/2023 dated
08.05.2024, (Job Ref. No. 50506478), regarding the selection process, the following
corrections are made:

Original Statement: Venue for the written test : Room No. 3, First Floor, VMCC, IIT Bombay

Correction: Venue for the written test : Room No. 3, Ground Floor, VMCC, IIT Bombay

The rest of the content in the original call letter remains unchanged.
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